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Updates and Changes 
Ø Our Newest Support 

Group Member 

 
Stephanie Pastore 
Licensed Medical Social Worker 

 
Ø Our Team 

 

 

 

 

 

Ø What do you as an Ostomate feel is helpful 
in supporting you before/after surgery? 

 
Ø If you could provide information & guidance 

for patients anticipating ostomy creation 
surgery what topics do you feel are most 
important? 

 

 

 

 

Caring for Our Ostomy Population 
through the Continuum 


